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Matthew Tubb

From: Patience Stewart <sPatience@anglianwater.co.uk>
Sent: 13 September 2019 14:51
To: planningpolicy
Subject: RE: Bulcote Neighbourhood Plan Proposal Submission

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Submission Draft Bulcote Neighbourhood Plan. The following comments are 
submitted on behalf of Anglian Water. 

I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response. 

It would appear that Bulcote Parish is located outside of our area of responsibility. (We serve part of Newark and Sherwood 
District but not Bulcote Parish).Therefore we have no comments relating to the content of the Draft Plan.  

The views of Severn Trent Water who are responsible for potable (clean) water and wastewater services in the Parish should be 
sought on the Neighbourhood Plan. 

Should you have any queries relating to this response please let me know. 

Regards, 
Stewart Patience 
Spatial Planning Manager 
Anglian Water Services Limited 
Mobile: 07764989051 
Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6WT 
www.anglianwater.co.uk 
From: planningpolicy@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk [mailto:planningpolicy@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 12 September 2019 15:48 
To: planningpolicy@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk 
Subject: Bulcote Neighbourhood Plan Proposal Submission 

*EXTERNAL MAIL* - Please be aware this mail is from an external sender - THINK BEFORE 
YOU CLICK 

Dear Consultee, 
Please find attached a letter regarding consultation on the Bulcote Neighbourhood Plan Proposal Submission. 
Kind regards, 
Harriet Partington 
Strategic Housing and Planning Support Officer 
Housing Strategy & Development/ Planning Policy 
Newark and Sherwood District Council 
Harriet.partington@nsdc.info  
01636 655462 

Visit the new Newark and Sherwood District Council website www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk 

...or scan me  
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Note: 
This message and any attachments are for the named persons use only. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material 
up to OFFICIAL (SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any 
mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy 
any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part 
of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Whilst every endeavour is made to ensure that any attached files are virus 
free, we would advise that a check be performed before opening. 
NEWARK AND SHERWOOD DISTRICT COUNCIL and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor all e-mail 
communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, 
except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such 
entity. Newark and Sherwood District Council accepts no liability for any personal views expressed. 

Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the General Data Protection Regulation and the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.  
 
Any personal information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other communication with the 
Council will be processed in accordance with our responsibilities under data protection legislation. For further 
details please see our website for our Privacy Notice http://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/yourcouncil/privacy/ 
 
Newark and Sherwood District Council Legal Disclaimer. 
Thank You.  

 

--*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*---*----*--- 
The information contained in this message is likely to be confidential and may be  
legally privileged. The dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this  
message, or its contents, is strictly prohibited unless authorised by Anglian Water.  
It is intended only for the person named as addressee.  
Anglian Water cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of 
this message, and does not authorise any contract to be made using the Internet. 
If you have received this message in error, please immediately return it to the  
sender at the above address and delete it from your computer. 
Anglian Water Services Limited 
Registered Office: Lancaster House, Lancaster Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, 
PE29 6XU  
Registered in England No 2366656 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


